
Students and staff of Kids to School wish you a sparkling and 
happy 2018 

www.kids2school.info 
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The participants in the student day 

Seven of the ten Kenyan students 

Three of the four new Kenyan students and the students 
from Tanzania and our new student from the Philippines 

. 

José and Ans have just returned from an inspiring trip to 
Kenya. Together with our students, a number of alumni, 

the members of Kids to School Kenya and two very 
inspiring women, we had the annual student’s day. José 
and Ans have also visited the families of 3 of the 4 new 

students. We are pleased that thanks to you we can 
include 5 new students in our program. Thank you. 

However, your help is also needed for the future.  More 
information about the past year and our trip can be found 

in the newsletter in February 2018. On the website you can 
read the latest news throughout the year. 

The board of Kids to School. 
  


